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Update on activities in College ward: 
 
Dulwich wardens have been focusing some of their patrols on the Croxted Road 
Estate, this is due to complaints about young people causing anti social behaviour. 
Whilst patrolling the estate on the 23rd December wardens could smell burning in one 
of the blocks on Glazebrook, wardens knocked but there was no reply and decided to 
call for the fire brigade and evacuate the other flats in the block.  
 
The fire brigade arrived quickly, gained entry through a window and put out the fire. 
The residents were then able to return to their homes. The wardens remained 
outside the open property until it was secured. 
 
Community Wardens have spoken to young people from the Croxted Road Estate, 
asking them to be more aware of the residents of the estate and moving them on 
when they are causing a nuisance. A number of residents have confirmed it has been 
quieter over the Christmas period. Wardens will continue to have later shift cover for 
three weeks so the patrols in the area can continue.  
 
Dulwich wardens conducted weapons sweeps on the Kingswood Estate in November 
removing any dangerous items found and have continued to patrol around Kingsdale 
at the end of the school day. Wardens regularly patrol the Lordship Lane Estate 
which is part of the core patrol area and often attend the coffee afternoons on a 
Wednesday to speak to the residents about any issues on the estate. 
 
 
If you would like to speak to a Dulwich Warden please contact: 
 
Dulwich Warden Team Leader - Roy Fielding on 020 7525 0051 or 
roy.fielding2@southwark.gov.uk 
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